
 
 

From:  
Sent: 26 May 2020 21:55 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 141 Kilburn High Road, London NW6 7HT - Objection to Adult gaming licence 

 

Dear Brent Licence Team 
 
I object to the application for an adult gaming licence for the property located at 141 Kilburn 
High Road, London NW6 7HT, where the old William Hill betting shop was.  One of 
the biggest threats to the Kilburn High Road is the opening up of payday loan shops, adult 
gaming centres and betting shops. Brent Council and Camden should liaise with each other 
to ensure there is a balance of these types of outlets and the local councillors on both 
councils should work together to limit the amount of these outlets. Kilburn High Road has 
been neglected for a long time and needs shops that have a positive contribution to the high 
street and not attract anti-social behaviour. Please consider this application and reject it. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 


